

From: Erin M. Tallardy [mailto:etallardy@ggh-airlaw.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 10:52 AM
To: Cooper, Thuy <OST>
Cc: John R. Copley
Subject: Ownership of Global Jet Austria
Thuy, 

In response to your inquiry yesterday, I can confirm that the ownership of Global Jet Austria remains the same as that on file with the Department.
Regards, 

Erin M. Tallardy 
Garofalo Goerlich Hainbach PC 
1200 New Hampshire Ave., NW 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
Phone:  202-776-3970 
Fax:    202-776-3975 
E-mail: etallardy@ggh-airlaw.com  
This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately and destroy this message and all copies of this message whether in paper, electronic or other form.  Thank you.
